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  Errata - Please be advised that Rabbi DeCarli was incorrectly identified in the previous 
UPF e-News issue. The correct position of Rabbi Kevin DeCarli is as Interfaith Advisor, 
UPF-Switzerland. 

  

  

  

  IAED Conference Explores the Role of Business in Peacebuilding 
   

 

Seoul, Korea—Business leaders and senior 

government officials attended UPF's inaugural 

conference of the International Association for 

Peace and Economic 

Development. 

 

  

  

  

  UPF Media Association Launched at World Summit 2020 
   

 

Seoul, Korea—Hundreds of media professionals 

and high-ranking officials from 72 nations 

gathered for the inauguration of UPF's 

International Media 

Association for Peace. 

 

  

  

  

   
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

Corona Virus - A Crisis of Values, Interdependence and Mutual 
Prosperity – Opportunities for Renewal 

 
UPF-Australia—There are at least three lessons 
to draw from the current Corona Virus crisis. First, 
we are facing a crisis of 
values.   

 

  

  

  UPF-Germany Celebrates "International Day of Happiness" 
   

 

Bonn, Germany—UPF celebrated the relatively 

unknown International Day of 

Happiness. 

 

  

  

  

  An Interreligious Initiative Facing the Pandemic 
   

 

France—In March, while many nations have 

entered general confinement, UPF-France 

launched the "Interreligious Minute" to help cope 

with the coronavirus 

pandemic. 

 

  

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

APR 24: International Day of Multilateralism and Diplomacy 

for Peace 

MAY 7: Vesak Day 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

  


